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May 19, 2022 

NOTICE OF ERRATA RE NOTICE OF DISCUSSION AND VIRTUAL WORKSHOP 

(Set for June 3, 2022, at 9:30 a.m.) 

Re: In the Matter of the Commission’s implementation of participatory funding provisions for 

regulatory proceedings, Docket U-210595 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On May 19, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 

a Notice of Discussion and Virtual Workshop (Notice). In the first paragraph, the Notice 

erroneously states the date for the workshop. The first paragraph is hereby corrected to read as 

follows: 

 

On June 3, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will 

hold a workshop to discuss its implementation of RCW 80.28.430, which provides statutory 

authority for energy utilities to provide financial assistance to certain organizations participating 

in regulatory processes before the Commission. 

  

 

 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 

https://app.leg.wa.gov/RCW/default.aspx?cite=80.28.430

